
State Federal Other TOTAL

Criminal Justice Commission: Services include victim advocacy and outpatient 

counseling.
$640,235 $311,432 $76,467 $1,028,134

Department of Economic Security: Residential services including emergency shelter, 

transitional housing, and other housing interventions. Community and mobile advocacy 

services including counseling and case management. Legal assistance, public awareness 

and training.

$3,283,000 $7,573,600 $3,250,000 $14,106,600

Department of Health Services: Services include emergency shelter, crisis intervention, 

case management, peer counseling,  advocacy, legal advocacy, children's crisis 

intervention, counseling, training, and community education.   In 2020,  $753,295 of the 

total was appropriated under CARES Act.

$3,072,498 $3,072,498

Department of Housing: Represents state funds Crisis Continquency Safety Net 

Funds (CCSNF) to support COVID related staffing, operating costs for  emergency 

shelters and motel vouchers.  Federal funds are for Rapid Re-Housing and Support 

services. 

$956,196 $387,294 $1,343,490

Department of Public Safety: Services include counseling, personal and criminal justice 

victim advocacy, other supportive services, and training.
$15,008,793 $429,548 $15,438,341

Governor’s Office of Youth, Faith and Family: Services include advocacy,  emergency 

shelter, transitional housing, supportive services, outreach, training, protocol development 

and law enforcement/prosecutorial services.

$3,203,275 $3,203,275

TOTALS $4,879,431 $29,556,892 $3,756,015 $38,192,338

Additional Reports:

Domestic Violence Funding Administered By State Organizations

State Fiscal Year 2020

In support of the Judicial Branch's strategic agenda, the Supreme Court/Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) provided the  following 

domestic violence services in State Fiscal Year 2020:  court policy analysts to support various committees addressing issues of domestic 

violence in the courts; automation trainers dedicated to teaching court staff domestic violence case processing; and computer programmers 

committed to make necessary updates to the statewide case management system and the AOC's public access portal.  Additionally, funds were 

used to develop and provide domestic violence education for judges and court staff at judicial branch training offerings as well as the other 

multi-disciplinary domestic violence conferences.  These services are addressed by multiple divisions at the AOC.  

As a result of H.B. 2249 passed during the 2018 legislative session, and with grant funding secured by the Arizona Criminal Justice 

Commission, the AOC spearheaded the development of an integrated electronic protective order system that enables  the public to prepare 

their petition paperwork electronically rather than physically appear at the court during business hours to complete a paper petition.   The 

Arizona Protective Order Initiation and Notification Tool (AZPOINT)  launched on January 1, 2020.

The Office of the Attorney General distributed $2,280,000 for state mandated services for  victims of crime.  There is no way to report how 

much of these funds are used to support victims of domestic violence.




